Flat 27 Shepherd House
York Way Estate
London

N7 3QB

20" May 2015

Dear Mr McClue

RE: Planning application 2015/0906/P relating to the former Admiral Mann public house at 9
Hargrave Place, N7 0BP

As the chairman of the Save the Admiral Mann committee, | would be very grateful if you could keep
me updated as to the progress of the above application and indeed please let me know about any
meetings, such as the development committee because we shall wish to attend and speak if the
opportunity arises.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Richard Lewis



